
CIRCULAR

Grades: Pre-Nursery to VIII

DPSG67/CIR/0085/2023-24 Date: 26th December 2023

Dear Parents,

Greetings!

This is to inform you that:

1. Winter vacation for the students of Pre-Nursery to Grade VIII starts from 30th

December 2023 (Saturday) to 15th January 2024 (Monday). (Both days inclusive)

2. The holiday assignment for the students of Pre-Nursery to Grade VIII will be

uploaded on the ERP by 29th December 2023. Please ensure that they

independently work on their holiday assignment.

Kindly make a note of this.

Wishing you a very happy and prosperous new year!

Thank you.

Warm Regards,

Sangeeta Dhamija

Principal


